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University of Administrative Sciences ODEO - International University of Administrative Sciences
(officially Instituto de Administração Superior ODEO) is a private higher education institution located
in the city of São Paulo, Brazil, for international programs. It is accredited by the National
Accreditation Association of Brazil and the Office of the National Institute for Certification and
Accreditation. The institution is accredited by PAEC. History ODEO was founded in 1987 as an
educational unit of the Center for Continuing Education of São Paulo, focused on the mastery of
practices in administrative management. In 1995, it became an independent educational unit,
offering its first bachelor's degree, which was replaced by the master's degree in 1998. In 2004, the
Association of Administrative Sciences was created as a non-profit association whose sole purpose is
to promote scientific and educational advancement in the country. The mandate of the Association
of Administrative Sciences included the consolidation of the ODO as an institution of continuing and
further education, and it was created under the name International Association of Administrative
Sciences (SAA). The new institution began work in 2005 and came into operation in 2007. In 2011,
the Association of Administrative Sciences changed its name to ODEO - International University of
Administrative Sciences. The institution was accredited by the National Accreditation Association of
Brazil in May 2011 and by the National Institute for Certification and Accreditation (CENIPA) in 2012.
In April 2016, the CENIPA re-accredited the institution and additionally approved an extension of its
operation up to 2018. Description The university offers undergraduate and postgraduate programs in
the following areas: Administrative Sciences, Business, Public Administration, Management, Human
Resources, Marketing and Advertisement. In 2012 the institution began offering the Master's degree
program Master of Organization and Entrepreneurship. In 2015 the program was recognized by the
Association of Business Schools and by the International Association of Universities. Partnerships The
institution has partnership agreements with the University of Liverpool, UK, the University of Ulster,
UK, the University of Coimbra, Portugal, the University of Leuven, Belgium, and the Vrije Universiteit
Amsterdam, Netherlands. References External links Official website
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